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To whom it concerns,

I,m for single payer health care (HB-2922). Right now the US medical cost
are per person ~$8000/yr Canada is ~$4000. Fifty million people don't have
health ins in US. Everyone has health ins. in Canada. The US is ranked
somewhere around 40th in quality of health care among other nations. With
single payer health care the doctors get paid by one payer instead of wheeling
and dealing with patients, lawyers, and insurance companies. Our current
health care is not a free market, its a monopoly. There is no negotiating with
big pharma. The one payer can negotiate because they are buying in huge
amounts. Yes it is paid for with tax money, but if you compare your insurance
cost plus what your insurance doesn't cover we may be surprised at the
comparison. My main point is health care shouldn't be based on profit. It is
our responsibly to care for each other in a loving compassionate way.
Thousands of people die every year because they don't go to the doctor. They
can't afford it. Its not about money always sometimes its about compassion.
Please welcome HB-2922 as a shift in human consciousness to a more
compassionate world.

Thank You
Bill Montgomery
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